

18th June 2021

5th Year 2021/22 - Leaving Certificate Applied Programme

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am pleased to inform you that your child was successful in their application for a place in 5^{th} year on the Leaving Certificate Applied (LCA) programme.

We are looking forward to welcoming them into 5^{th} Year when they return to school on Thursday 2^{nd} September. We will send further details about the return to school at the end of August.

If you have any queries about this please contact the school.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very happy and safe summer.

Kind regards,

Thomas Usher Principal

Príomhoide: Thomas Usher **Príomhoide Ionaid:** Deirdre Doyle **Príomhfheidhmeanach:** Carol Hanney BA, H Dip Ed, M Ed. Ascaill na gCuradh Sráid Chathail Bruga, B.Á.C. 1 Champions Avenue, Dublin 1

T: (01) 874 1913 / 874 1926 / 874 1928 F: (01) 874 9127

G: www.larkincommunitycollege.ie R: info@larkincommunitycollege.ie

